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ESTONIA 
 

Dear Friends and  

Supporters,  

 

During several years SB-Foundation has supported 

summer travels for the students of Martna’s primary 

school. After cancellations during the years of the 

pandemic, the joy was that much greater when a trip 

could be arranged this year. As a thank you to SB-

Foundation for financing the trip, the school has sent 

a selection of nice photos, showing what the students 

have experienced. Among other places, they visited 

Estonia’s highest mountain, Suur Munamägi (317 

meters, above sea level), also the highest mountain in 

all of the Baltic States, located in the southeastern 

section of the country near the border to Latvia – a 

special experience for the young travelers, since the 

area around Martna (15 meters above sea level) is 

quite flat. The name of the mountain means “the big 

egg hill.” 

 

The students thank the donors of the 

SB-Foundation and we on the Board 

send our warm greetings, 
Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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